
 

 

 

  

 

 

ICP Key Messages     

Meeting  Determinants of Health System Delivery Board 
 

Meeting Date  14th January 2021 
 

Key Decisions and Actions  The Board stepped into a new year with a solid Agenda, welcoming new 
member Paul Bibby of Lancashire and South Cumbria Foundation Trust. 
 
Though Public Health data has been difficult to acquire due to lack of 
capacity in the system, the Performance Dashboard which is still a work in 
progress saw positive feedback.  
 
Phil Horner of Lancashire and South Cumbria Foundation Trust provided a 
detailed presentation around Mental Health and the Covid demand 
scenario forecasts. It was clear that Mental Health is an immediate 
concern for the Board, particularly the data presented around CAMHS.  
 
The key actions taken from this meeting included; 
 

• Members are to provide feedback to the Performance Lead on the 
Performance Dashboard, specifically if members agree with the 
priorities suggested.   

• The Performance Lead will work with Phil Horner on developing 
Mental Health metrics and their correlation with the wider 
determinants of health.  

Matters for Escalation (and 
where to) 

n/a 
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